Rantoul Village Board of Trustees Public Hearing April 17, 2018

LOUIS B. SCHELLING MEMORIAL BOARD ROOM RANTOUL MUNICIPAL BUILDING, 333 S. TANNER, RANTOUL, IL.

A regular Public Hearing of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Rantoul was held at 5:45 P.M., President Charles Smith presiding. President Smith called the proceeding to order.

Roll Call

The Village Clerk called the roll, finding the following members physically present:

Mayor Charles Smith, Trustees, Hank Gamel, Sam Hall, Terry Workman, Jennifer Fox, Rich Medlen and Chad Smith – 7.

The following representatives of Village departments were also present:

Rick Snider, Administrator; Kenneth Beth, Attorney; Pat Chamberlin, Comptroller; Ken Waters, Fire Chief; Luke Humphrey, Recreation; Greg Hazel, Public Works Director; and Village Clerk Mike Graham.

Public Comment Period

Jasmyn Boyce spoke about the inadequacy of the FY 2018/2019 Budget process.

Adjournment

There being no further business to come before the Village Board of Trustees Public Hearing, dated March 14 2017, Trustee Fox moved to adjournment and Trustee Hall seconded the motion. The Motion Carried by roll call vote $\mathbf{6} - \mathbf{0}$.

MEETING ADJOUNED AT 5:51 P.M.

Mike Graham Village Clerk

APPROVED May 8, 2018	
Charles Smith Village President	

ATTEST:
Mike Graham Village Clerk
I, Mike Graham, Village Clerk of the Village of Rantoul, Illinois do hereby certify that the foregoing minutes are a true and correct copy of the Public Hearing of the Board of Trustees held April 17, 2018, as the same appears on the records of the Village now in my custody and keeping.
Mike Graham Village Clerk